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6th September 2024	
Dear Parents and Teachers 

We hope this letter finds you well. As part of the Maharishi School PTFA community, we are constantly striving to enhance the educational experiences and opportunities available to our students. To achieve this, we rely on the generous support of our families, and we are excited to introduce a new way for you to contribute: our upcoming School Lottery Fundraiser!
Why Participate?
The School Lottery Fundraiser is a fun and impactful way to support our school. All proceeds from the lottery will go directly towards funding essential programs, resources, and activities that enrich our students’ learning experiences. These include classroom technology, field trips, playground equipment and many more resources.
How It Works:
· Purchase Tickets: Tickets are available for purchase at £1.00 each through the school lottery website www.yourschoolottery.co.uk. You can buy as many tickets as you'd like for more chances to win! Sell Tickets: Help us by spreading the word and selling tickets to friends, family, and neighbours.
· Grand Prize: The lucky winner will receive a cash prizes
· Drawing Date: The drawing will take place every Saturday. Winners are notified directly via email.
Get Involved!  Together, we can achieve great things for our school community.
Thank you for your continued support and dedication to Maharishi School PTFA. We look forward to a successful and exciting lottery fundraiser!
Kind regards,

Lisa Smith
Chair PTFA
maharishischoolptfa@gmail.com 
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